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Purpose of the Report 
 
1 The purpose of this report is to provide the Health and Wellbeing Board 

(HWB) with an overview of the Urgent and Emergency Care Vanguard 
Programme. A presentation will also be provided at the Health and Wellbeing 
Board meeting.  
 

Background 
 
2 The Urgent and Emergency Care Vanguard was awarded to the North East in 

September 2014. This allows us the potential to access central funds to 
deliver the National Urgent and Emergency Care Strategy (UEC) strategy 
more rapidly than other areas. 
 

3 The UEC strategy has to be delivered regardless of Vanguard status. 
 
4 This presentation is to update the HWB on progress made to date and the 

allocation of funding. 
 
Recommendations  
 
5 The Health and Wellbeing Board is recommended to: 

 

• Note the content of this report. 

• Receive a presentation on the Urgent and Emergency Care Vanguard 
Programme at its meeting on 8th March 2016. 
 

Contact:  Stewart Findlay, Chief Clinical Officer, DDES CCG 
Tel:       0191 3713220  

 



 

Appendix 1:  Implications 

 
Finance 
No implications 
 
Staffing 
No implications 
 
Risk 
No implications 
 
Equality and Diversity / Public Sector Equality Duty  
No implications 
 
Accommodation 
No implications 
 
Crime and Disorder  
No implications 
 
Human Rights 
No implications 
 
Consultation 
No implications 
 
Procurement  
No implications 
 
Disability Issues  
No implications 
 
Legal Implications  
No implications 


